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Filming out to sea from the Mediterranean Film Studios, Kalkara 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, that filming 
activities will take place from the Mediterranean Film Studios and out to sea on the 
29 August 2014 between 1800 hours and 0600 hours of the 30 August 2014. The 
approximate area is shown on attached chart. 
 
In view of the above, Mariners are instructed to give a wide berth and not to enter the 
above area without prior permission from the Ports and Yachting Directorate or under 
instructions of the filming organisers during the above mentioned dates and times.  
 
Mariners are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 
VTS).  
 
Charts affected: BA 177, 2538, 2537 and 194. 




